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March 15, 2012 
 
        
 
       
Daniel Le, Esq. 
o/b/o Tony Hessburg 
 
VIA EMAIL: dan@danlelaw.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 1339 Eustis Street 
 
Dear Mr. Le: 
 
This is to confirm that on March 13, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, April 3, 2012 at 
3:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.   She will make a decision on the record.  If you wish to attend, 
you may do so; otherwise, I will contact you and your client the result of Ms. Moermond’s 
recommendation. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Mitch Imbertson (email) 
 Tony Hessburg, tony.hessburg@thinkeleven.com 
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